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BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, September 13, 2024
Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’'s Administrative Team.

Important Upcoming Events:

9/18/2024 - Budget Hearing 6pm, Annual Meeting 7pm & Regular School Board Meeting to Follow: These meetings will be held in the Large
Group Instruction room also called the LGI. Please park in the Hwy. 45 parking lot and enter through Door 13.

9/20/2024 - Wear Red for Reid Hansche: Bristol families and staff, we invite you to wear RED to show support for our very own Renegade Alum
Reid Hansche and his family! We all are hoping for a speedy recovery! We are all cheering for him!

9/21/2024 - Bristol PTO Family Fall Fest: Renegade Families come and celebrate at Thompson's Strawberry Farm. Admission includes entry to
the adventure farm, food truck area, maze, and more. 20% of ticket prices are donated to our PTO. Take advantage of the online discount and be
sure to enter BRISTOL into the promo code. Order here: t.ly/kc1Eg

9/23/2024 - NO SCHOOL.: Teacher professional learning day

9/25/2024 - 10/2/2024 6th-8th Grade Bristol Girls Basketball: The Renegades girls basketball season is right around the corner. 6th-8th grade
families should expect an email to sign up beginning September 25th. The window for sign ups lasts through October 2nd. Go Renegades!

9/25/2024 - Bristol vs Salem Pizza Battle: It's a rematch! Save the date for September 25th where Bristol will battle Salem for bragging rights and
earn a significant portion of sales for our PTO. You can order for breakfast, lunch, or dinner. Call 262-586-5544 to order, and mention Bristol School
when ordering. Let's kick off the school year with a win against Salem!

9/27/2024 - No School for 4K Only!

9/30/2024 - Battle of the Books Informational Meeting: 4th-6th graders who love to read, along with their parents, are invited to a Battle of the
Books informational meeting taking place in the library Monday, September 30th from 6:00-6:30pm. The 24-25 Battle of the Books elementary titles
are available now. Not familiar with B.O.B.? Visit Bristol's Battle of the Books web page for program details and look for more information coming
once the school year begins! Questions? Contact Ms. Weiner or Mrs. Ferruzzi!

Important Reminders:

NEW! Bristol Lunchroom Supervisor Vacancy: Bristol School is looking for lunchroom supervision help. This position is scheduled to work
Mondays-Fridays from 10:30am-1pm on all days that school is in-session. The pay rate is $16 per hour. If interested, please contact Ale Medina at
262-891-4017 or medina.ale@bristol.k12.wi.us to learn about how to apply.

NEW! Act 20 Early Literacy Screenings: Beginning the week of 9/16 through the end of September, we will be administering early literacy
screenings for students in 4K-2nd grade. While the state is allowing us to delay initial screenings until winter, Bristol School has opted to do a trial
run to ensure we are ready for full compliance later this year. After the screening, families will be notified of their child’s progress in specific areas of
early literacy. An early literacy night will be held later in the fall with more information for families.

NEW! WI Forward Individual Student Reports: We will be sending individual student reports (ISRs) home next week with students in grades 4-7
who took the Forward exam at Bristol in spring of 2024. Please take time to review the assessment results to see how your child performed on the
assessment. Remember that the ISR is just one of many indicators of your child’s academic performance. In order to obtain a more complete
picture of your child’'s areas of strength and growth, it is important to consider information from a variety of sources.

NEW! Counseling Department Resources: Annually, mental health organizations, agencies, schools, and individuals across the U.S. and world
rally together to help, share resources, and create awareness of suicide prevention during September, Suicide Prevention Month.

September is Suicide Prevention Month: Please help raise awareness about the actions we can all take to prevent suicide. Mental wellness is
important at all times and all year long. September is recognized as Suicide Prevention Awareness Month. Please be there for each other, know the
signs, reach out, raise awareness, and share resources. If you or someone you know is in an emergency, call 911. For more information: 988
Suicide & Crisis Lifeline Prevention Month

For Lifeline support call or text 988 or chat 988lifeline.org or text HOPELINE to 741741

Additional Resources & Crisis Contact Info: Information provided is not intended to substitute emergency personnel or professional assistance or
supervision by mental health professionals. Please consult with qualified professionals directly.

NEW! 3 Year Old Birthday Party: New or soon to be 3 year olds are welcome to Bristol School on October 11th from 9:30am to 10:45am for a
birthday party and developmental screening. Children and parents will play, sing a happy birthday song and have a birthday treat. Children will also
be screened by our team in the areas of language/communication, academics/cognition, social/emotional skills and motor skills. Questions and/or to
register please email: rudolph.kim@pbristol.k12.wi.us.

REMINDER! North Parking Lot Pick-Up Information: Starting on Monday, September 9, 2024, when picking up your children from the north
parking lot, please remain in the yellow-lined area across from the sidewalk or on the sidewalk west of the school building (near the playground) to
wait for your children. This will help with congestion and safety during the pick up process.

REMINDER! Arrival, Dismissal, Drop-Off & Pick-Up Information: Visit our Bristol School Home Webpage to review important attendance, arrival,
and dismissal information. We ask that all parents review the 24-25 Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures prior to the beginning of the school year!

Shout Outs:

Custodial Staff - Thank you! Thank you to our amazing custodial staff for not only handling the busy summertime work needed to start the school
year ready to go but for all their extra work and stellar attitudes in preparing our school during our TWO summers of renovations! Way to go,
Renegade staff!

Cheers to Drop-Off Success! We're thrilled to share a big THANK YOU for your incredible cooperation during drop-off! With everyone arriving and
getting into the building by 7:32am, we’re setting a positive tone for the day ahead. Your timely arrival and smooth drop-off make all the difference
and help us start each day on the right foot. Keep up the great work—your efforts are truly appreciated!

Cross Country! Congratulations to the Renegades cross-country teams. The girls finished in 2nd place in their first meet this past week, while the
boys took home first place! Go Renegades!
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